From: Becca Davis

To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Buffalo River
Date: Friday, August 10, 2018 10:09:10 AM

To whom it may concern,

As a lifelong Arkansas resident, | may be slightly partial, but one of my favorite
places in the world is the Buffalo River. Since my first float when | was a kid, every
trip, every hike, every float, it has cemented itself more as one of the most beautiful
parts, not only of this state, but of the earth. And I'm sure, as you may already be
experiencing, that 1 am not alone in my affinity for it.

Please classify the current impairment as a category 5. It is SO important that we
get the Buffalo back to healthy as quickly as possible. The preservation of this river
is imperative to our state’s health, environmentally and fiscally.

Thank you for your consideration,
Becca Davis
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